
13. ST JAMES AVENUE TRAFFIC

Report of a meeting held with residents of St James Avenue on 23 August 1999 to seek their
views on proposed traffic calming measures at the St James Avenue/Harewood Road
intersection is attached.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received and any traffic calming measures in

St James Avenue be delayed until the planned reconstruction of the
street in 2003/4.


